
The Wyoming Water and Waste Advisory Board (WWAB) will meet via videoconference on June 29, 
2021, at 9:00 a.m. to consider revisions to Hazardous Waste Rules, Chapter 1, General Provisions, 
which includes revisions that incorporate by reference (IBR) updates to  the Code of Federal 
Regulations (CFR), 40 CFR Parts 124, 260-268, 270, 273, and 279 For information on how to join 
the virtual meeting via telephone or Zoom, please contact Gina Thompson at 
gina.thompson@wyo.gov or at (307) 777-7343.  

Individuals may contact Carol Stark at (307) 777-8759 for questions on the Hazardous Waste Rules 
revisions. Additional information is located at 
http://deq.wyoming.gov/shwd/wwab/resources/upcoming-meeting/ or may be inspected at the 
mailing address below. Beginning May 14, 2021 and before the adjournment of the June 29, 2021 
WWAB meeting, written comments may be submitted via mail to WDEQ/SHWD or WDEQ/WQD, 
200 West 17th St, Ste. 200, Cheyenne, WY, 82002; via fax to (307) 635-1784; or electronically 
at http://deq.wyoming.gov/admin/resources/public-comments-online-2/. The Solid and Hazardous 
Waste Division requests submittal of written and electronic comments by 5:00 p.m. (MST) on June 
14, 2021 to ensure inclusion in the analysis of comments presentations to the WWAB. Para español, 
visite deq.wyoming.gov. Americans with Disabilities Act: special assistance or alternative formats will 
be made available upon request for individuals with disabilities. Please provide at least three (3) 
weeks advance notice for such requests. 
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